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Competition for medical students 
 

Call for Poster Submissions 
 

The Annual Scientific Meeting (ASM) organised by the Hong Kong College of Community Medicine 
(HKCCM) on 25 September 2021, welcomes submission of posters for poster presentation from 
medical students to compete for the Prize donated by our Honorary Fellow, Prof EK Yeoh. The 
purpose of inviting medical students to submit posters this year is to include and share interesting 
thoughts of the younger generation as related to improving Hong Kong health systems or policies with 
data and literatures support. 
 

Submission Guidelines 
 
Please carefully read all instructions before preparing your poster.  
 
Important dates and deadlines   
Submission of posters deadline   :  30 July 2021 
 
Submissions are welcome in all topics related to Hong Kong health systems or policies. 

 
 
Posters Submission  
 
Details of the required format of the poster are as follows: 

• in JPF or PDF version 
• size in A4 measurement 
• a minimum of 300 dpi  

 
Posters must be submitted in English.  
 
Use only standard abbreviations. Place special or unusual abbreviations in parentheses after the full 
term the first time it appears.   
 
Please submit the electronic copy of your poster to the College Secretariat by e-mail at 
hkccm@hkam.org.hk. 
 
 
 
Submitted posters will be examined upon quality, clarity, and relevance towards the related topics, as 
well as the significance of the poster.  
 
The prize-winning poster(s) notification(s) will be sent via e-mail and the work will be published on 
the landing page of the virtual Annual Scientific Meeting on 25 September 2021. 
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The winner will also receive a cash prize of HK$2,000. 
 
Please feel free to contact Ms Yandy Ho at 2871 8745 or Ms Rene Chan at 2871 8844 should you have 
further queries. 
  
Thank you for your kind support of this year’s Annual Scientific Meeting.  Looking forward to your 
participation on the 25th September 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Fei-chau Pang 
Chairman, Organising Committee 
2021 Annual Scientific Meeting 
 


